
FATHER’S DAY – JUNE 16, 2023 – WRITE UP BY NYLDA D’SOUZA 

 

Hello my fellow TEGSA(ians) 

I just want to express how blessed we all are to have an organization like TEGSA right here in our 

backyard to count on for our regular “PARTY” fix. 

 

Although there’s nothing regular about the events, Valentine’s Day, Mother’s Day and now the 

latest Father’s Day on June 16.  Our newly elected Executive Committee, under the leadership of 

Flora Vaz (President), Godfrey Cunningham (Vice President), Merryle D’Souza (Treasurer) and 

Jocelyn Silveira (General Secretary), and their volunteers did a wonderful job of organizing the 

event, which was very well attended.  It was a full house!  The camaraderie and interactions 

among family and friends is always so heartening.  Every single guest, I believe, had a fabulous 

time, the music, dancing, food and bingo are always a hit. 

 

Let’s continue to support our Executive Committee by offering our assistance in anyway possible 

and come out to as many events as possible for a very affordable and fun evening. “ 


